
Dearest Valued Customer,  October 13, 2022


We are in a shortage of milk right now… as I’m sure 
you are noticing!! 


We wanted to explain what is happening!!


The cows are pregnant and are moving into 
completely drying up before they go into calving.

What we have right now will only get less and less 
until probably the month of December.


PLEASE - be patient with us as we are all riding out 
this season!!! It will NOT be forever!!!!


What can you do right now while we are in this “slump?!”

1. Send me a text - though you may not always be able to get through to me… 
a text EVENTUALLY will get through!!


2. Tell me you want some milk and I’ll let you know when you can come and 
get some.


3. The milk is being put behind the TESTING sign with initials on the gallons.


4. We are having to limit the milk to about 2 gallons so each one can still get 
milk . (If you live far from here, you are welcome to tell me how many gallons 
you want, and I’ll “build” it up for you to take what you need.)


5. As you can figure out… the milk that comes out each day gets designated 
immediately to a person THAT COMMUNICATES with me.





